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Western regionals are just around the corner and I am looking for officials from 
across the region who are interested in officiating.  This is a great opportunity for 
our officials to be evaluated by senior officials and gain valuable experience on the 
ice. 
If any of your referees are interested please go to the western region webpage and 
sign up under regionals 2016. 
 
 


